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POLICY ON PROPOSED SECURITIES TAX
August 2, 1990 TO: PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE NO. 25-90 RE: Policy on Proposed
Securities Tax __________________________________________________________ For your
information, here is a copy of a memorandum that has been sent to each Institute member
firm on the proposed federal securities tax. We have not made a special effort to publicize a
separate Institute position on this issue. However, I thought this material may be of use to
you if you receive inquiries from the news media. Please feel free to call if you have any
questions. Best regards, Erick Kanter
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